PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the public hearing for the
legalization of Helix Cemetery Road (County Road #953) lying in the
North % of Section 11, Township 4 North, Range 33 E.W.M. south of
and adjacent to the City of Helix, previously scheduled for May 18,
2005, has been rescheduled for June 1, 2005, at 10:15 a.m. I
apologize for any inconvenience.

Dated this 28th day of April, 2005, at Pendleton , Oregon.

Gary Roberts, Surveying Supervisor



